

Having trouble viewing this email? Click here



Green Week is Here!

43rd Ward Office 2523 N. Halsted www.ward43.org

Office Hours:
Monday
9a.m.-7p.m.
Tuesday-Thursday
9a.m.-6p.m.
Friday
9a.m.-12p.m. & 2p.m.-6p.m.

Contact us: phone 773-348-9500 email yourvoice@ward43.org Dear Friends,

Green Week kicks off tomorrow, Saturday June 23rd!

Our first event is a <u>Recycling Drive</u> at the Nature Museum tomorrow from 9am-12pm. In addition to on-site paper shredding, we will have used-clothing collection and electronic recycling. Then gear up for more exciting events throughout the week, including a <u>Green Homes Tour, Workshop Fair</u>, <u>Green Car Show</u>, <u>Family Bicycle Ride</u>, <u>Nature Walk</u>, and <u>Discount Day at the Nature Museum</u>. Be sure to check our <u>website</u> for a complete and detailed listing of events.

For questions, email us at <u>greenteam@ward43.org</u>, or call 773-348-9500.

Please print out our flyer and give it to a friend.

Sincerely,

Milele

43rd Ward Alderman Michele Smith

Forward email





This email was sent to yourvoice@ward43.org by <u>yourvoice@ward43.org</u> | <u>Update Profile/Email Address</u> | Instant removal with <u>SafeUnsubscribe™</u> | <u>Privacy Policy</u>.

Michele Smith | 43rd Ward Alderman | 2523 N. Halsted | Chicago | IL | 60614

1 of 1 7/10/12 10:46 AM